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From: Kara Nichoison I

Sent: May-05-15 8:17 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Proposed Cuts to Legislative Office
Hello:

| am writing as a concerned citizen about the proposed cuts to the NS Film Tax Credit. | am concerned that the cuts to
the film tax credit will be too deep and those in the industry will not be able to stay in our province.

It seems like quite a drastic change with not enough time for those in the industry to prepare for.

We need to keep our jobs and our talent in Nova Scotia, and this proposed cut will certainly drive both jobs and talent
away.

| have friends in the industry who have children who are worried they will not be able to stay here.

| also have an eleven year old boy who is very interested in acting. We have had him in theater and acting classes for
years. Today he had an audition with Egg Productions for a car safety commercial. | wonder what the future will hold for
my son and his acting aspirations if this proposed tax cut is passed?

Sincerely, Karla Nicholson





